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Suspicious Death being investigated 

On Tuesday, March 25, 2025, at 12:17 A.M., officers from the Lake City Police Department responded to a report 

of an unresponsive individual in a vehicle at 215 SW Home Depot Drive, Lake City, Florida. 

Upon arrival, officers discovered the individual deceased inside the vehicle. The scene was secured, and detectives 

responded to take over the investigation. The identity of the victim is being withheld pending notification of next 

of kin. 

The Lake City Police Department extends its deepest condolences to the victim’s family and appreciates the swift 

response and assistance provided by the Florida Department of Law Enforcement and the 3rd Judicial Circuit 

State Attorney’s Office. 

Anyone with information regarding this incident is encouraged to contact the Lake City Police Department at 

(386) 752-4343 and speak with Detective Cpl. Rose. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Report information anonymously by calling the LCPD TIPS line at 386-719-2068 
or Crime Stoppers of Columbia County at 386-754-7099. 
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